
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

May 20, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of Purchase of Classroom Technology – 2021 Bond

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation for the purchase and installation of interactive short-throw 
projectors and document cameras from Digital Age Technologies, located in Davison, 
Michigan for a total cost of $1,902,004.57, which includes contingency.

RATIONALE:

This is a planned purchase from the 2021 Bond to replace the older interactive short-
throw projectors and document cameras currently in use across the district that were 
originally purchased and installed during the 2013 Bond Initiative. 

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


